
 
 

 
 

 
 
April 2024 
 
Re: Russian River Car Show 
 
 
The Annual Russian River Car Show is now in association with the Russian River 
Historical Society. The Society is a 501 (C) (3) charitable non - profit organization 
located in Monte Rio Ca. 95462. Federal Tax Identification number is 68-0090240. 
 
We will be presenting the 25th Annual Russian River Car Show on Saturday, August 17, 
2024.  Proceeds from this event will continue to support our efforts in protecting, 
preserving and presenting the history of this historic area for generations to come and to 
our local non-profits that serve our small community. 
 
Over the years that we have been hosting this car show, we have given the participants 
their t-shirts, dash plates and other goodies. I am asking you in the hope that you 
would be interested in being a sponsor. We also accept products for our raffle table 
and/or cash donations to off-set event trophies. This family event is limited to 125 entries 
with trophies provided to vehicles and trucks ranging from 1920’s to 1970’s in both stock 
and modified categories.  All donors will be acknowledged at the event and on our 
website.  
 
I will be happy to provide more information regarding our organization, and Car Show 
event at your request.   
 
Your partnership would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Jane Barry 
 
Jane Barry, President 
Russian River Historical Society 
PO Box 484  
Monte Rio, CA 95462 
(707) 865-1234 
 


